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Welcome to the 2024-25 School Year! 

We are excited to welcome our new owls
to the nest this coming September 5,
2024!

This newsletter includes important
information to assist with preparations
for this new school year. 

If you have any questions, or need
assistance during the summer, feel free
to contact the school at (716) 816-4330
from 7:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Welcome Back OWLs!I N  T H I S  I S S U E



New students to FLO 156 will be given the opportunity to familiarize
themselves with the building, meet some of the staff members and
prepare for the start of the new year: 

Grade 5: August 14 @ 1PM 
Grade 9: August 21, 9AM-12PM
All other grades (new students only): August 21, 11AM-12PM

Orientation for Grade 9 students is MANDATORY! Bus pass
information and pictures will be reviewed, among many other important
topics. 

Parents will have a separate virtual meetings to discuss building
protocols and updates: 

Grades 5-8: August 19 @ 5PM
Grades 9-12: August 19 @ 6PM

School Supply Lists are posted online at www.olmstedatkensington.com
under the News & Info tab. 

Please note: 
all students will be provided with a planner. You do not need to
purchase one. 
all students will be required to bring in their laptop, fully charged,
daily. 

Grades 5-6 will keep their devices in their homeroom classes
throughout the school year. 
You may choose to purchase a protector case to prevent minor
wear/tear. 

If you are not sure what supplies you will need to purchase, please reach out for assistance. 

ORIENTATIONS
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SCHOOL SUPPLY LISTS

Join via Zoom:
Meeting ID: 623 135 1622
Passcode: FLO156!
Link

https://olmstedatkensington.com/supply-lists-2024/
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/6231351622?pwd=FjGBsAP1yxoKZYcNGo2koxLSELR9fW.1&omn=83519659522


Fall Sports begin the week of August 26, 2024. High School students
interested in playing a sport must complete paperwork via Final Forms. 

Please have all documents ready
to upload: 

an updated physical exam. 
health insurance information.
contact information for health 

     professionals servicing your 
     child. 

Students that are not registered
on Final Forms WILL NOT BE 
CLEARED FOR PARTICIPATION 
until the registration process is 
completed! NO EXCEPTIONS. 

FALL SPORTS 
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Students planning to play a sport during the school year, students who have
had COVID, as well as students entering Grades K, 1, 3, 5, 7, 9 and 11 will
need to have an updated physical. All students must have updated
immunizations. Please be sure to make your appointment before the start of
the school year and send your updated information to
medicalrecords@buffaloschools.org 

It is important that all students have the required immunizations before the
start of the school year. All updated records must be sent to the school or
to the email address above. 

Students without proper immunizations will be excluded from school
starting September 19, 2024, in accordance to NYS Public Health Law 2164. 
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IMMUNIZATIONS & PHYSICAL EXAMS

mailto:medicalrecords@buffaloschools.org


All students will be required to have the following forms updated for the
2024-25 School Year. All forms will be mailed to families:

Student Information Sheet 
BPS Media Release Form
Calculator Agreement (high school students only)  

All forms should be returned by September 11, 2024, to homeroom teachers. 

The BPS Transportation Department will send specific information
regarding yellow busing for students in Grades 5-8 and those who
receive door-to-door transportation.  

Please note, all routes will be provided given the information that is on
Infinite Campus. If you need to update your address, please do so by
providing a copy of a gas or electric bill. This serves as official proof of a
change of address. During the school year, route changes on yellow
busing may take up to 10 business days to process. 
 
Students in Grades 9-12 who live 1.5 miles or more away from school will
be eligible for a NFTA bus pass. Bus passes will be available on the
student’s first day in the building. As always, students will be able to ride
the bus free on the first day of school. If students need assistance
planning their route to school, please use the NFTA’s trip planner tool to
do so.  Bus passes are solely for the use of busing, not the rail system. 

During the school year, if a student loses their bus pass, it may take up
to 5 days to replace it. Students may be provided a one-way while their
bus pass comes in. Please make every effort to keep NFTA bus passes in a
safe place. Avoid vandalizing the pass as this may inactivate the chip. 

REQUIRED FORMS
J U L Y  2 0 2 4  2 0 2 4  B A C K  T O  S C H O O L  E D I T I O N

TRANSPORTATION

https://infoweb.nfta.com/


24-25 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDARS
J U L Y  2 0 2 4  2 0 2 4  B A C K  T O  S C H O O L  E D I T I O N



24-25 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDARS
J U L Y  2 0 2 4  2 0 2 4  B A C K  T O  S C H O O L  E D I T I O N



STAY CONNECTED! 
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